
    
  
Hare & Hounds Working Party     Wednesday 15

th
 May                  Naish Hill, from about 10.00am onwards 

See additional notes below          Thursday 16th 
                                                         Friday 17th 
                                                         Saturday 18th 
 
HARE AND HOUNDS                     SUNDAY 19

th
 MAY                     NAISH HILL near LACOCK 

 
May Club Meeting                          Tuesday 21

st
 May                       Dog and Fox, Bradford-on-Avon 

 
June Club Meeting                        Tuesday 18

th
 June                      Dog and Fox, Bradford-on-Avon 

 
 
The most important club event coming up in the next few weeks is our first Hare and Hounds of 2013. 
Brian Shuttleworth is our Clerk of the Course again; thank you Brian, and he has asked me to put in news of the 
working parties for course preparation.  The first of these is on Wednesday 15

th
 May, as in the calendar above, 

this will be an all-day session to get the course line cleared of any new growth, and fallen trees etc. so any help 
will be very welcome. If the weather is particularly bad on the day Brian may wish to postpone it for a day, so if it 
is raining in the morning please check with Brian on 07803 134161 and he will advise what he intends to do. 
Following the first working party Brian will decide how he wants to proceed for the further work of marking out the 
course with tape and pegs, and it may not be necessary to have as many working parties as listed above. So if 
you did not get out for the first session, and can help on the following days please give Brian a ring on 07803 
134161 and he will advise you when he intends to be at Naish Hill and I am sure any help you can give will be 
most welcome. There is a lot to do and the event cannot be run without helpers. Obviously, during the week 
many of you will be at work during the day, but it may be necessary to go on into the evenings and you may be 
able to help then. So again; to avoid wasted journeys to Naish Hill ring Brian on the above mobile number and he 
will be able to tell you if he is there. At the last club meeting Tom Gerken, our Secretary of the Meeting, told us 
that he already had about 20 entries so it looks as though we should get a good line up at this popular course, so 
get your entry in now! Getting your entry in early can also save you money. 
 
Now an item for the red face department, (mine!). Last month I wrote a paragraph in the newsletter about the 
Maybug Motocross to be run by ACU Events Ltd later this year and implied it was to be run at Farleigh Castle, 
this was completely incorrect, it is to be called the Maybug Motocross, but it is NOT being run at Farleigh Castle, 
but at Foxhills. My apologies to all who I may have offended by my careless comments, particularly our long-time 
friend and Vice President Bill Douglas. As the teacher would have said at school: Write out one hundred times  
“I must check my facts before hitting the key board!!”  
 
Well I think that is about all for this time, don’t forget the working parties for the Hare and Hounds.    
 
 
All the best,    Terry P 
 

                                  

 

WEST WILTS MOTOR CLUB 
Hon. Sec. Kay Gerken, 20 Gibbs Lease, 
Hilperton, Trowbridge, Wilts. BA14 7QN 
Club Meetings 3

rd
 Tuesday in the month 

8.15pm Dog & Fox, Bradford-on-Avon. 
kay@wwmc.co.uk  www.wwmc.co.uk  Phone 01225 752784 
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